NORTHWEST DISTRICT RECREATION BOARD
IS NOW ACCEPTING 
APPLICATIONS FOR FUNDING FOR THE 2024 YEAR. 
 PLEASE HAVE SUBMSISSIONS MADE BY THURSDAY, AUGUST 31, 2023
 TO THE VILLAGE OFFICE BY MAIL
 BOX 36 ARROWWOOD, AB T0L0B0 
OR 
DROP OFF AT THE VILLAGE OFFICE 
#1 CENTRE STREET 
(AFTER HOURS USE THE DROP BOX ON THE SOUTH SIDE)
